
 
Prayer Buddies  

Our children and youth face difficulties and challenges daily.  Satan is working 
overtime to win their hearts and souls.  Please consider joining us in prayer for 
these children and young people.  If you are willing to commit to being a Prayer 
Buddy and praying for one of our kids for a year, please circle “P” on your 
attendance card.  You will be contacted with the name and information of a 
child or youth to pray for.  Please help us in covering our kids in prayer.  Thank 
you!  Cherie Finkey & Pastor Michael. 
 
 

Class of 2024! 

If you or a member of your family is graduating or has graduated between June 
2023 and June 2024, please let us know so we can publish this exciting news 
in the Insider. If the graduation is from college, please include the name of the 

school and the degree received. Please submit this information to the office 
by May 5th, to allow us to recognize all graduates on Sunday, May 19th. 

  
 

                                    2024 VBS Workshop 
GET READY TO DIVE IN!  Our first SCUBA VBS workshop will be  
March 26th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Children’s wing.  We will be setting  
the scene for kids to dive into a friendship with God.  Contact Melody  
Shubert @ 717-729-0870 for more information or if you have questions.   

    
 
 

Easter Devotional 
If you’re interested in a specific Bible plan for Easter, we have a few options 

for you.  First, on the Bible app, there is a featured plan under PSC called 
Cross and Crown.  Secondly, you can check out the church library for a book 
in light of the season to read. 

 

 


